
Right to ReadWeek
March 25 - 28, 2024

Dear Families

Edison Elementary will be having our annual celebration of “Right to Read
Week” . Below is a schedule of some of the activities we have planned for
our students. We hope that you will encourage your students to participate
in our “Right to Read Week” activities.

Monday -
Wear your favorite holiday shirt
Animal coloring contest begins
Guess how many gummy bears in the jar - library

Tuesday -
Wear an animal shirt
Reading day with Mr. Hermes

Wednesday -
Wear sweats / comfy clothes
20 Minute sustained read in classrooms
PTO snack

Thursday -
Wear Spring Break Destination clothes
Coloring Contest judging and winners announced
“Back to the Wild” assembly


